
 
 

August 3, 2021 
 

Dear Discovery Thx Patients- 
 

As you know, COVID-19 infections are on the rise in Lewis County.  We 
wanted to provide an update regarding safety measures we’re taking at the 
clinic to keep us all safe. 

What we’ve already been doing- 

1. Everyone that is eligible for vaccination has been vaccinated in our 
home 

2. All areas are sanitized between patients 
3. Windows and doors are opened frequently to circulate air 
4.  As always- We ask that if you have a fever- for any reason, that you 

choose to reschedule your appointment. 
 

Additional precautions we’re adding- 
 

1.  An air cleaner with a HEPA filter has been added to the 
treatment room.  Air is filtered every 15 minutes. 

2. Per recent CDC recommendations we will now be wearing masks 
indoors regardless of vaccination status.  Please bring a mask 
with you to your appointment.   
 

Thank you for joining us in protecting the most vulnerable among us.  If you 
have any questions, please feel free to contact us. 

 
Regards, 

 

Adam & Julie Gullett, Owners 

2330 Howard Ave 
Centralia, WA  98531  

360-807-4230  
FAX: 360-237-5992 

info@DiscoveryTherapeuticServices.com 


